Arrowood Homeowners Association Meeting January 10, 2001

Attendees:



Residents Attending:

Tom DeWisplaere


 

Steve Jones










Diane Morvay




Logan Smith

Byron Lewis

Krista Miller

James Bullard

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 PM, at the home of Krista Miller by Tom DeWisplaere.

1. Previous meeting minutes reviewed. 

2. ARC applications: Lot # 46A to replace the garage doors with a different color and change the trim color on the house to match the new garage doors. All approved. Lot #51 a prospective buyer requested to put a fence approximately 20 feet from the rear of the house. The allowable footage is 7 feet from the rear of the house. Disapproved by all.

3. Meet Santa in the park was moved to the Buckhall Fire Department due to the rainy weather.  This first event brought in about 50 children plus parents and grandparents.

4. The Board unanimously agreed to send Buckhall Fire Department a $250.00 donation for their support to our community, particularly with the Halloween Parade, Community Picnic, and Meet Santa events.

5. Graffiti issue: A resident cleaned the graffiti from his fence. The board is still researching with the county what kind of help they will offer residents.

6. Kingsley Klossen is going to set up a database of residents e-mail addresses so we can send the newsletter and other information electronically.

7. The Evergreen Terrace agreement to work with them was signed and sent in December. Concerns of the board members: truck impact on our roads, street damage and restoring the landscaping when the project is complete.  These issues will continue to be followed as the project progresses.

8. The Holiday Dinner in December will not continue due to lack of interest. The turnout this year was 9 total as compared to the prior year of 28 to 30 people. 

9. The new trash contract was approved after being reviewed by Don Coulter. The board agreed to review the contract each year.

10. More homeowners are taking advantage of the annual dues discount. As of today approximately 60 residents have paid in full for the year. The discount will be in effect until January 31, 2001. 

11. The annual meeting is set for April 4, 2001. The library is booked so Krista is checking with Buckhall Fire Department to see if we can hold our meeting there. Among the topics to be discussed are Evergreen Terrace and neighborhood watch. 

12. Articles for the March newsletter are due at the February board meeting.

13. Received invitation from Brown and Associates to perform annual review of our books and complete tax forms and requirements for 2000.

14. Diane suggested new playground equipment for our playground. She will research and report back to the board.

15. Residents time: No residents in attendance.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Diane L. Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary

